
 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 28 April 

What has happened in school this week? 

 
 
What a fabulously busy week two of the summer term! 
 
Well done to all our pupils who have given their very best this 
week. 
  
Some of the highlights include the Nursery children who have 
been practising their math skills with their imaginative play  
shopping, Drew class in Year 3 excelled with their sprinting skills 
in PE and were tremendously supportive of  each other whilst  
Angelou in Year 6 launched their new topic - ‘dynamic dynasties’ 
and practised their play scripts with great aplomb!  
   
Please do read further along to enjoy all the learning this week and 
we also have a very special invitation for parents and carers to our 
coronation celebrations on Friday 5th May. 
  
Enjoy your bank holiday weekend and see you all on Tuesday. 
 
Lillington Nursery & Primary School. 
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Head Teacher to Home - 28 April 

IMPORTANT NOTICES 

Strike Action 
School will be fully open on Tuesday 2

nd
 May when the NEU are 

striking. 
 
Coronation Celebrations 
Please see a very special invitation to our coronation celebrations on 
page 12 
 
Stay safe online 
Please see the WHIZZ notice on page 14 which offers lots of  
information to help stay safe online. 
  
Uniform policy 
Our uniform policy can be found on the school website. https://
www.lillingtonprimary.com/uniform/ 
 
Please ensure all items are labelled to facilitate a swift reunion when 
items are misplaced. Thank you.  
 
Holiday Club 
Please see attached information for a May Half Term activity club. 
 
Local Services  
Please see attached information detailing local services available  
including opening and access times.  
 
Bikeability 
Please see attached cycle instructor vacancy information. 

https://www.lillingtonprimary.com/uniform/
https://www.lillingtonprimary.com/uniform/
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What has happened in Franklin  

this week? 

 

Franklin investigated the power of 
 pneumatics by building balloon cars. 
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What has happened in Nursery this week? 

 

Nursery have been using their math skills when  
pretending to go shopping  
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What has happened in Bevan this week? 

 Reception have had a great week doing all sorts of 
different learning. We have played parachute games 
on the field, practised reading by matching words 
and pictures, built different constructions and  
practised our writing. 
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What has happened in Darwin Class  

this week? 

 

Darwin have immersed them-
selves in story telling this 
week. The children have 
loved learning new fairy tales 
and acting them out/re-telling 
them together. We have been 
writing speech bubbles,  
wanted posters and lists 
based around our fairy tale. 
See if your child can re-tell 
one of them at home! 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

 

 

Peake are looking at the portraits of historical  
monarchs. Specifically learning about the portraits 
for King Henry VIII, Queen Elizabeth I and  
Queen Mary I.   

Head Teacher to Home - 28 April  

What has happened in Peake this week? 

They have  
triumphed in  
producing their 
own replica  
monarch  
portraits too! 
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What has happened in Drew Class this 

Drew class worked on their sprinting techniques in 
PE. They were very supportive of their friends and 
surprisingly did not mind the drizzly weather.   
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What has happened in Hopper this week? 

Year 4 looked at the effect that different colours and 
filters can have on an image. We had to choose appro-
priate effects to fit a scenario, and explain how we 
made our choices. We then edited the images using 
different effects to suit two different scenarios. 
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What has happened in King Class  

this week? 

Children in King Class have continued their work on 
variables in computing this week.  

This week's session focused on improving a Scratch game by adding 
a variable. They had to add the score variable to a game called Pong 
so that players are awarded points each time a criteria is met. Here 
are some photos of them in action. 
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What has happened in Angelou Class 

this week? 

In between our intensive SATs practise, Angelou launched 
their new topic this week (Dynamic Dynasties) with an au-
thentic performance of ‘The Yellow Emperor and the Xia 
Dynasty’. The children navigated and performed the  
Play scripts and accompanying props with great  
enthusiasm and precision! 
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

 
Congratulations to Bevan Class who had the 
highest attendance in Key Stage 1 this week! 

 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Pankhurst Class who had the 
highest attendance in Key Stage 2 this week! 

 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Friday 5th May 2023.  

 

Wear Red, White and Blue non uniform day. 

 

A coronation is a ceremony in which a mon-

arch is formally invested of their regal powers. 

It involves crowns, robes, music, traditions … 

and celebrations! This Coronation is especially 

exciting because it is the first coronation of a 

monarch to take place in the United Kingdom 

since that of the late Queen Elizabeth II in 1953 

– that’s 70 years ago!  

We will be holding parties in nursery (more in-

formation to follow) Reception, Lower School 

and Upper School and parents are invited! 

 

• Breakfast "tea party" for Y1/2 and 

Y3/4 at 9am .  Donations of muf-

fins,  croissants, orange juice  

would be welcome. 

 

• Afternoon "tea party" will be held 

for Y5/6 at 2:30 Afternoon tea. Do-

nations of cakes would be welcome. 

 

• Afternoon "tea party" will be held 

for Reception at 2:00 Afternoon tea. 

Donations of cakes would be wel-

come. 

  



 

 

 

 

Play our school lottery and you are in with a chance to win this amazing 
prize! Tickets are only £1 and can be bought here:  
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/lillington-school-ptfa 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

 

 

News from PTFA—21 April 

Could you be the PTFA's new Treasurer or Deputy Chair? We have 
vacancies for both and would love to have new people join the Com-
mittee and help decide what we do to support the pupils and school. 
You don't have to be a maths whizz or an accountant to be the Treas-
urer. The ability to keep records of our income and spending is what's 
most important. You also don't need to be a parent! The roles are open 
to carers and other family members so if you know someone who 
might be up for it, please let them know! If you're interested in either 
role or want to know more, please speak to either Lucy or Olivia in the 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/lillington-school-ptfa
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We are week Two 

when we return on Tuesday 2 May 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Thank you for reading our newsletter  
and taking a note of important information and dates.  

 
Have an enjoyable Weekend. We look forward to  

welcoming you all back on Tuesday 2 May.  
 

Lillington Nursery & Primary School.  


